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Dear Pastor and Friends,

Our joy and privilege each day is to be able to serve the One who gave His all for us.
What an opportunity is ours to share with a lost world about His sacrifice. It is wonderful
to serve a risen Saviour! We are thankful for the souls that have been saved since our last
letter. It is always encouraging to see folks come to know the Lord and to see Him work
in hearts.

Home Office

In January we worked steadily on getting the missionaries 1099’s to them and all that is
involved with that. We have also been busy preaching in several churches.

The company which created the missions accounting software was bought out, and the
new company is no longer supporting that software. We were, therefore, forced to make a
very drastic change to a new software that can do what we need to service our
missionaries. We have been in the process of training and preparing for the transition
which is supposed to happen in the next few weeks. We truly covet your prayers during
these challenging days.

New Missionaries

We have had five new missionary candidates accepted and are processing one more
missionary. ~ We held two-day Basic Orientation classes which covered deputation and
finances so they can immediately begin deputation. What a blessing it is to see some
young (and older) people surrendering their lives to His service!

Medical Update

Karen’s post surgery follow up went well. She has just begun her twelve week cardiac
physical therapy and is doing well. Thank you for your prayers for her.

Thank you for your continued support and prayers. We are grateful that you are partnering
with us to reach the lost.

Yours for Souls,

Dean and Karen Hamby




